
 

 

Arlon, 9th September 2020 

 

Canvassing 

International Inner Wheel Headquarters has received queries from members about Canvassing. 

These members have perceived the presence and active participation of some members during Zoom 
and other electronic platform meetings and also on social media as a kind of Canvassing and 
therefore asked questions about it. 

These communication methods could be misused to the advantage of members who are nominated 
by their District Committee for International Inner Wheel functions and at a later stage at National 
and District level. 

National Representatives, District Chairmen and other organizers of such electronic platform 
meetings should restrain from asking members, who they know have been nominated by their 
District Committee for IIW functions, to make presentations during these meetings. Nominees 
themselves should be responsible persons and should not attend and organize such meetings.  

On behalf of the members of the IIW Executive Committee. 

 

 

Corinne Dalleur 
Constitution Chairman 2020-2021    


